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Fellow Traveler for String Quartet (2007)

John Adams (b.1947)

Celebration of Silence :: Two Minutes 

Poyopoyo for solo horn (2012)

Dai Fujikura (b.1977)

Rich Boucher Spoken Word
Rich Boucher resides in Albuquerque, New Mexico. Rich is proud to have served two terms as a member of 
the Albuquerque Poet Laureate Program’s Selection Committee, and also as a member of the 2008 & 2014 
Albuquerque City Poetry Slam Teams. Rich’s poems have appeared in Gargoyle, Yellow Chair Review, The Nervous 
Breakdown, Apeiron Review, The Mas Tequila Review, In Between Hangovers, Menacing Hedge, Lotus-eater, 
and Cultural Weekly, among others, and he has worked in the Write Bloody Publishing superhero anthology 
MultiVerse, which was released in the Fall of 2014. Currently living Life 2.0.

Octet in E Major op. 32 (1814)

Louis Spohr (1784–1859)

I	 Adagio - Allegro
II	 Allegro
III	 Andante (Variations on “The Harmonious Blacksmith”, by G.F. Handel)

III	 Finale. Allegretto
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Sun, Apr 28 at 10:30am at Las Puerta

Works by Piazzolla, Bach, Beyoncé, 
Koehne, and Jobim
Performed by Boyd Meets Girl

Fixed and Free Spoken Word

Sat, May 11 at 10:30pm at SITE Santa Fe

Works by Glass, Hyla and Zorn 
Performed by Young, Kountoupes, Felberg, 
Winograd, Gullickson and Perez

John Barney Spoken Word

Welcome home, James, 
our Jedi hero!
Sponsored by Elaine Bearer, 
Neuroscientist and Composer

CHATTER SUNDAY
50 weeks every year at 10:30am
Las Puertas, 1512 1st St NW, Abq
Subscribe to eNEWS at ChatterABQ.org
Share/follow us on social media:
· facebook.com/ChatterABQ
· instagram.com/ChatterABQ

Tix at ChatterABQ.org/boxoffice

(in)SITE

HELLO CHATTERPHILES
We are currently looking for new 
volunteer bakers!
Everyone loves the wonderful 
baked goods at Chatter each 
Sunday morning.
If you’re interested in contributing, 
please contact Joyce Freiwald, our 
Volunteer Bakers Coordinator, at 
joycefreiwald@me.com 


